PUBLIC NOTICE
Inc. Village of Head of the Harbor

St. James, New York 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of the Village of Head-of-the-Harbor at 500 North Country Road, St. James, New York, on the 2nd  day of August, 2023 at 7:00 PM to consider enactment of the following Local Law:

LOCAL LAW (Intro.) NO. 2  OF 2023
AMENDING CHAPTER 88 OF THE  CODE  OF  THE  VILLAGE  OF  HEAD  OF THE  HARBOR  WITH RESPECT  TO  FEES  AND  DEPOSITS  IN  CONNECTION  WITH  THE REVIEW OF LAND USE APPLICATIONS
SUMMARY

It is the intent of this local law to allow the Village of Head-of-the-Harbor to amend chapter 88 of the  code  of  the  village  of  Head  of  the Harbor with respect  to  fees  and  deposits  in connection  with  the review of land use applications.
This is a summary.  A full copy of the local law is available at the office of the Village Clerk during regular office hours.

At said public hearing any persons interested will be given an opportunity to be heard.

Village Hall is accessible to the handicapped.

Dated:
July 20, 2023
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Village Clerk








Village of Head-of-the-Harbor

